
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

March 22, 2012

Mr. William Wilson
President
Americans For Limited
Government
9900 Main Street
Suite 303
Fairfax, Virginia 22031

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Due to unusual circumstances, an extension of up to 10 working days will be
necessary to process your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the Office of
Management and Budget (OMB), which was received in this office on February 24,
2012. This additional time is required because, in order to respond to your request,
there is a need for consultation with other components within OMB regarding
documents responsive to your request. The authority for this extension can be found in
5 U.S.C. 552(a)(6)(B).

Sincerely,

~M
Dionne Har~ /
FOIA Offic~~iFr


